From: <ll@rutlandlordlieutenant.org>
Date: Tue, 31 Jan 2023 at 15:31
Subject: Coronation Service 10.30 All Saints Oakham
To: Kate Haworth <KHaworth@rutland.gov.uk>
Cc: stephen griffiths <steph78griff@hotmail.com>, Adam Lowe <adamfromoakham@gmail.com>

Dear Kate
 
I have just had a very useful meeting with Stephen Griffiths about our County Service for the Coronation. It will be at 10.30am on Sunday May 7th at All Saints and last about an hour. We will need to send out invitations much as we did for the Platinum Jubilee. Hopefully our data base will make that less onerous now.
 
We think a parade before the service because then it does not run into lunch plans. I hope OTC might put something on following the service in Cutts Close.  I will write to the Brigadier, Col Claire, Dave Simons and Ben Hawes to alert them and ask for military presence.
 
Please could you send out a brief ‘save the date’ email to principal people including them very soon? Have we got all the Brownie, Guides, Scouts etc contact details?
 
Many thanks
 
All best wishes
 
Sarah
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